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Centralized Credentialing Process 
On March 12, 2024, the Nevada Board of Examiners approved the Credentialing Verification Organization (CVO) 
contract between the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP), Nevada Medicaid, and Verisys. 

Centralized credentialing will standardize the process and documentation required to contract with one or more of 
Nevada’s Managed Care Organizations. As previously explained in Web Announcement 2987 and Web 
Announcement 2979, Nevada Medicaid’s intent is to eliminate repetitive work, and alleviate the duration and 
burden of the credentialing process for providers by using a Credentialing Verification Organization partner.   

Please note that centralized credentialing does not replace the Medicaid provider enrollment screening process. 

Future web announcements and the DHCFP website https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Providers/Home/ will provide additional 
information on the new centralized credentialing process.   

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2987_20230120.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2979_20230113.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2979_20230113.pdf
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Providers/Home/

